
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           25 October 2017 18:07
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Paul Kirwan
 
Name: Paul
Surname: Kirwan

 
 
Message:
Drogheda should be classified as a city.
Long overdue and continually overlooked given the 41k population.
Time to do the right thing !!!
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